
 

September 17, 2025 
 
 
Keegan Rodriguez  
Administrative Coordinator IT | Information Technology 
City of San Marcos  
630 E. Hopkins St. 
San Marcos, TX 78666 
512-393-8115 
 
RE:  Sole Source for Procurement 
 
Dear Keegan: 
 
Please accept this letter to confirm that Enforcement Mobile is a product of Tyler Technologies, which 
we develop and license to our customers. Tyler is the sole source of the development, implementation, 
maintenance and support of the Enforcement Mobile software. 
 
Tyler appreciates the trust that the City of San Marcos has placed in our company and products, and we 
will continue to work diligently to ensure your complete satisfaction with our software, service and 
support throughout the life of this partnership. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding the foregoing. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Sherry Clark 
Group General Counsel 
Sherry.clark@tylertech.com 
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